
Urmston Grammar School – Careers Programme 

Year Autumn Term Spring Term Summer Term 
 

7  Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions 

 National Careers Week 

 National Apprenticeship Week  
 
 

 Careers Lessons during PSE 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

8  Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Be Inspired Event 

 National Careers Week 

 National Apprenticeship Week 
 
 

 Careers Lessons during PSE 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

9  Careers Lessons during PSE  

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 Careers Fair for students and 
parents (every 3 years) 

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 KS4 Options Evening for parents 

 KS4 Options Talk & Group Work  

 GCSE subject talks 

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 National Careers Week 

 National Apprenticeship Week 
 
 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 



Year Autumn Term Spring Term Summer Term 
 

10  Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 Careers Fair for students and 
parents (every 3 years) 

 Careers Lessons during PSE 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 National Careers Week 

 National Apprenticeship Week 
 
 

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Post-16 Options Group Work 

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 University visits 

11  Careers Lessons during PSE  

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Post-16 Options Talk  

 Post-16 Options Group Work 

 Work Related Learning Day & 
Employer Speed Networking 

 Sixth Form Open Evening for 
students and parents 

 A Level subject talks 

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 University speakers 

 Careers Fair for students and 
parents (every 3 years) 

 
 

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions 

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 National Careers Week 

 National Apprenticeship Week 

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 



Year Autumn Term Spring Term Summer Term 
 

12  Careers Lessons during PSE  

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 University visits 

 Careers Fair for students and 
parents (every 3 years) 

 Careers Lessons during PSE  

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions 

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 National Careers Week 

 National Apprenticeship Week 

 Apprenticeship speakers 

 Post-18 Options Evening for 
parents 

 UCAS Convention 
 
 

 Careers Lessons during PSE  

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions 

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 Post-18 Options Talk 

 UCAS & Mock Interview Day 

 Work Experience Week 

13  Careers Lessons during PSE  

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions  

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 Careers Lessons during PSE  

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions 

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 National Careers Week 

 National Apprenticeship Week 
 
 

 Careers Lessons during PSE  

 1:1 Careers Guidance Interviews 

 Careers weekly lunch time drop 
in sessions 

 Employer Careers Talks during 
lunch times 

 

 


